Dr Aisling Barry, SpR, Radiation Oncology, will be based for twelve months in Princess Margaret Hospital, Toronto for a fellowship in Extra-Cranial Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy. 
Princess Margaret Hospital is renowned as being one of the Top 5 Research Institutions in the world. They are one of the foremost leaders in the management of spinal and liver cancers. Dr Barry will have the opportunity to develop SRBT skills (especially in the sites of Spine and Liver) and Image Guided Radiotherapy (IGRT) which have been identified as lacking within the HSE. This is a very complex skill that requires rigorous quality assurance but will be of great benefit to Irish patients as it is very effective in curing some cancers with minimal acute or late side-effects.

